
CRASH COURSE ALERT! 
Ready to make waves this season? 

Our Swimming Crash Course is 
BACK and better than ever! Whether 
you're a total beginner or just 
wanna level up your strokes, we’ve 
got you covered. 

Star Swimmer Of 
The Month

Congratulations to Tom's Star swimmer this 
month!, she was nominated by Tom as
She’s always coming to class with a smile 
on her face and story to share. She puts in 
all her efforts when learning new skills and 
techniques and never turns down a 
challenge. 
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Click > Book our May crash course Now!

https://forms.office.com/e/DqMvTxa92P


Coventry Swim 
Schools new 

Website!

We’re excited to announce 
that our brand-new website 
is now live! � It’s now easier 
than ever to find lesson 
times, book crash courses, 
check out our swim shop, 
and stay up-to-date with all 
the latest from Coventry 
Swim School.

Take a look around and let us 
know what you think!

@coventryswimschool

Click > Website

https://www.coventryswimschool.co.uk/


Did you know Coventry Swim 
School is proudly affiliated with 
Coventry Swimming Club? The 
club is where many of our 
swimmers take their next step — 
competing at a higher level and 
aiming for amazing opportunities, 
including representing Great 
Britain one day!

This month, we're thrilled to 

Coventry 
Swimming 
Club

announce that five of our 
swimmers have made the 
exciting leap from our swim 
school into the club pathway to 
begin their competitive journey. 
We’re incredibly proud of their 
hard work and dedication and 
wish them all the best in this next 
chapter!

If you're thinking about your 
child's future in swimming, 
remember: Coventry Swim 
School offers the very best route 
into competitive swimming. Stick 
with us, and let’s see how far your 
swimmer can go!



Thank you again 
for all  your 
support 

Fun Fact of the Month: 
Did you know swimming can improve 
your brain power? Studies show that 
regular swimming boosts memory, 
mood, and focus — it’s not just great for 
the body, but for the mind too!

Joke of the Month: Why did the swimmer 
bring a bottle of ketchup to the pool?
Because they wanted to catch up with 
their laps!

Highlight of the Month: WE have had 5 
swimmers go into the swimming club 
this month which is amazing so massive 
well done to those who have and to their 
teachers! 

We’d love to hear your thoughts! Click 
the link below to share your feedback:

Thank You
For Reading!

Feedback form

https://forms.office.com/e/shFHaZ3nh6



